Year 1 Homework 
Week ending 25.10.19 
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Dear Parents and Carers,
This week in English, we have been focussing on reading and in particular comprehension skills. 
In Maths this week, we have been assessing all the skills we have learnt so far e.g. ordering numbers, addition, counting in multiples of two, counting on from the largest number, counting forwards and backwards from different starting points etc.
It was lovely to see you all at Parent Teacher Meetings this week. We are so proud of how well the children have settled in and cannot wait for next half-term. 
Have a lovely holiday. 

Thank you for your support,

Mrs McLeod and Mr Young
ACTIVITIES

1. Reading – Read your Bug Club active learn book.
2. Phonics – Please find attached the Phase 3 and Phase 5 digraphs that your child will be reading and writing in Year 1. How many do you know already? 
3. Geography – We will be learning about our local area. Do you know the name of the road where you live? Are there any landmarks near where you live? E.g. railway station, pond, concourse, recycling plant, church etc 
4. For an extra challenge can you write your address? 
5. Maths – Practise the skill that your child’s teacher shared with you at your PT meeting. Ideas include but are not limited to: 
· Counting on and back from different numbers e.g. count back from 20. The first number to say would be 19.
· Addition - Counting on from the largest number
· Number formation
· Quick recall of number bonds for 10
HAVE FUN WITH YOUR FAMILY!
